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GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY, AMRIT VIHAR, SAMBALPUR

MINUTES OF THE SECOND PMU (RUSA) MEETING HELD ON 06. 12. 2018 AT 12.00
NOON

The Second meeting of the Project Monitoring Unit (PMU) formed for the
planning and implementation of projects under the RUSA was held at 12.00 pmon 06.12.2018
under the chairmanship of Prof. Atanu Kumar Pati, Vice Chancellor of the university.

The following members attended the meeting and participated in the deliberations.

Prof. Atanu Kumar Pati, Vice Chancellor- Chairman

Sri Girish Chandra Singh, Registrar

Dr.Sadan Kumar Paul, Chairman PGC

Sri Uma Charan Pati, Dy.Registrar and RUSA Co-ordinator
Dr.Hema Kumar Nayak, COE

Dr. Shyama Charan Acharya, HOD, Commerce

Dr.Sikata Panda, HOD, Political Science

Dr.Prabhati Panda, HOD, Economics

. Sri Alok Kumar Naik, Purchase Officer

10. Dr. Kamdeba Sahu, Retd. Reader in English- External Member
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Support Staff-

11. Sri Baidhara Singh, Head Clerk

12. Sri Bira Kishore Panda, Accountant

13. Sri Binaya Kumar Mishra, Ir.Clerk

14. Sri Sushil Kumar Sahu, DEO

15. 5ri Gurucharan Sahu, Technical Assitant, Geography
16. Sri Subash Pattanaik, Attendant

17. Sri Digambar Tandi, Attendant

At the beginning the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor and the Chairman of the
PMY welcomed all the members to the meeting and requested them all to participate and
deliberate adequately for the larger benefit of the institution.

The RUSA Co-ordinator Sri Uma Charan Pati made a power point presentation about the
progress made so far in the implementation of the RUSA in the GMU. The PMU reviewed all the
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efforts and initiatives taken o |

ar to spend the sanctioned amount strictly as per the
requirement of the university

and in conformity with the mandate of the RUSA.

Alte » el "
ter athreadbare discussion, the following decisions were taken in the PMU meeting-

There is need to expedite the process for the construction and renovation work to begin
as quickly as possible,

2 Inorderto quicken the process of purchase of books and equipment, a joint meeting of
the PMU-RUSA and the Purchase Committee of the university to be convened very
shortly. A few members of the PMU to participate in the meeting and resolve all issues
relating to the process of purchases.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks proposed to the

chair and others by the Ruyu ordinator Sri U.C. Pati.
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